
Week 5 Term 4, 2010 
 
Principal’s Report 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Our travellers have returned 
from the Stage 3 camp with 
everyone tired, but in good 
spirits. Once again the students 
from Morisset PS were 
complimented for their excellent 
behaviour, but apparently they 
are quite talkative (which is not 
news for us!). Obviously all 
those confidence lessons are 
working. Even the weather was 
kind and they did not receive the 
bucketing that we experienced 
here at home.  
 
It is just one week to the P&C 
Annual General Meeting. It will 
be held next Monday 15th 
November in the multi-purpose 
room. Only financial members 
are eligible to vote or to 
nominate for positions. The P&C 
are doing a fabulous job with 
fundraising, social and 
community events and support 
for the school. They would 
appreciate more willing hands to 
help. I had a look at the goodies 
that were brought in on the 
Christmas mufti day and there is 
going to be a gigantic raffle with 
lots of prizes as a result of your 

goodwill. On behalf of the P&C I 
offer a huge thank you. Ticket 
sales will commence soon and 
will be drawn on the final night 
of the concert.  
 
Remember the Maori Feast 
Night at school on the evening 
of the 19th November (which is 
only next week). Ticket sales 
have been excellent with well 
over 100 sold. There are still a 
limited number of tickets 
available so get in quick! Our 
Haka group will be performing 
on the night.  
 
We have tickets for sale at the 
counter to support Emma-Sue 
Greentree in her quest to 
participate at the national school 
athletics championships in 
Bendigo. Emma-Sue will be 
competing in several events and 
it is a huge honour for the 
school and for her family to 
have a student representative at 
the national titles. Tickets are $2 
each and prizes include a laptop 
and iPods so they are well worth 
winning. It is a personal cost on 
families with travel, 
accommodation, uniforms etc so 
we are keen to help Emma-Sue. 
 
Ann-Maree Kelly 
Principal 

  

Dear Parents, 
 
I’d like to congratulate 
our fabulous Year 6 
students, who 
successfully organised 
and ran the Year 6 Fun 
Day activities. The 
students had a fantastic 
time and the money 
raised will go toward 
their farewell and 
graduation gift. 
 
Life Education 
starts this week. 
Please ensure that your 
child has returned their 
note and money so that 
they can participate in 
this highly valuable 
program. 
 
Our PM (Emma-Sue) 
and Deputy PM (Brock) 
will attend the 
Remembrance Day 
Service held at the 
Morisset Country Club 
Memorial tomorrow. 
Remembrance Day 
marks the anniversary of 
the armistice which 
ended WWI. 
 
Mark Kyrwood 
Relieving Principal 



        
 

 

 
 

  

Dates to Remember 
 
11.11.10 Life Education Day 1 
12.11.10 Milo Cricket 3/4 Boys &  
 5/6 Girls 
12.11.10 Life Education Day 2 
15.11.10 Life Education Day 3  
15.11.10 P&C AGM 2:30pm 
18.11.10 Choir at Woolworths 

Opening 7-8am 
18.11.10 Virtual Excursion for  
 Classes 3/4L & 2/3W 
19.11.10 Boys Cricket Gala Day 
19.11.10 Maori Feast Night 
  2.12.10 Year 6 Orientation at 

Morisset High School 
  3.12.10 Musical Dress Rehearsal 
  6.12.10 Musical Matinee Session 
  8.12.10 Musical Evening Session 
  9.12.10 Musical Evening Session 
13.12.10 Presentation day 
13.12.10 Year 6 Farewell 
14.12.10 Mr Hodge Farewell 5:00pm 
15.12.10 Last Day for Students 
16.12.10 Staff Development Day 
17.12.10 Staff Development Day 

Morisset PS P&C News 
 

 
 

Annual General Meeting 
Monday 15th November 

1:45pm 
The P&C will be holding its 
AGM on Monday 15th 
November.  The AGM will start 
at 1:45pm and will then be 
followed by a normal meeting.  
Only financial members can 
vote. 
 

Maori Feast Night 
Limited Tickets are still 

available for the Maori Feast 
Friday 19th November at 

6pm. 
Family tickets are $35, Adults 

$15 and Children $5. 
 

Tickets will be send home with 
students on Monday 15th 

November. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Life Education 
 

$7 per Student 
 

Permissions Notes and 
money to be returned no 

later than Thursday 
morning. 

 
The Van will be here on  

11th, 12th and 15th November 
 

 
 

 
Double Bronze Awards 

Ayden Hill 
 

Silver Awards 
Courtney-Jess Marriott 

 
Gold Awards 

Isabelle Aylward 
 
 

Week 2 Term 4 
KK Student of the Week: 
   Bella Hinton 
 Merit Award: 
  Charmaine Ireland 
  Kye Brinkworth 
 
K/1B Student of the Week: 
   Jinja Turner 
 Merit Award: 
   James Wrench 
   Ayden Hill 
 
1G Student of the Week: 
   Summer  Visocchi 
 Merit Awards: 
   Ethan Mundy 

  Ben Coleman 

2J Student of the Week: 
   Harry Hinton 
 Merit Awards: 
   Liam McBride 
   Bailey Calway 
 
2/3W Student of the Week: 
   Tyson Randall 
 Merit Awards: 
   Matthew Grebert 
   Courtney-Jess Marriott 
 
3/4L Student of the Week: 
   Luke Howard 
 Merit Awards: 
   Brad Wrench 
   Harmony Jack 
 
4/5K Student of the Week: 
   Abi Jones 
 Merit Awards: 
   Casey Pymble 
   Kate Patterson 
 
4-6N  and 6G not available at 
time of printing. 

 

Christmas Raffle 
Tickets  

on  
sale soon! 

Confidence:  Jayde McLean 
Resilience:   Lochlan Ridley 
Persistence: Courtney North 
Organisation:    Coby Sharp &  
 Brad Redman 
Getting Along: Ben Fullerton 



        
 

 

 
  

National Athletics 
 

Yr 6 student, Emma-Sue Greentree will be 
competing in the National Athletics 
Championships in high jump and long jump. 
She will compete in Bendigo at the end of 
this month.   
 
Emma-Sue needs to raise funds to cover a 
$900 levy.  Raffle tickets are for sale in the 
school office for $2 each.  Great prizes to be 
won.  
 
Please buy a ticket and help Emma-Sue get 
there to represent your school, Zone, Region 
and New South Wales! 
 
Personal Best 1.56m in Sydney 
Emma-Sue is in training and working 
hard, please help support her! 
 



        
 

 

 



        
 

 

 


